
 

 

8th March 2017 

 

BDO International Open 2017 

 
This year's BDO International Open will not take place at Pontins Brean Sands due to contractual 

difficulties. 

 

However the BDO International Open Singles will take place on Saturday 8th July 2017 at the 

Gateway Resort, Millennium Coast, Bynea, Llanelli, SA14 9SN. 

 

This is in conjunction with the Welsh Darts Organisation who will hold the Welsh Masters on 

Sunday 9th July 2017. 

 

Both days will be Category A events for Men's and Ladies. 

 

You are not required to stay onsite to enter these competitions. 

 

The BDO International Open will be renamed the BDO Gateway International Open. 

 

The BDO would like to thank the Welsh Darts Organisation and the Gateway Resort for their  

co-operation in securing the continuation of this tournament. 

 

More information to follow shortly. 
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